
Brad, 
 
It's been a great privilege and honor to serve as Vice Chairman of the Lake County Zoning Board. We 
have an outstanding board that works well together and a great staff to help us.  
 
My term is up in May 2016 and I am respectfully asking the County Board to appoint me to another 
term.  
 
Should you or the board have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Thanks and I look forward to continuing to serve and continue to help make Lake County a great place to 
live and work! 
 
Greg Koeppen 
 


